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To:   
ASTI School Stewards / TUI Workplace Representatives
6th March, 2015         
 

Industrial Action Directive - 
Online English CPD
- 
  Gaeilge
Dear Colleague,
The following should be brought to the immediate attention of all TUI and ASTI members on your staff.  
· The JCT support service has launched online CPD for teachers of Junior Cycle English. 


· The NCCA is holding a Junior Cycle Gaeilge conference in Dublin Castle on Thursday 12th March. 

In accordance with the current Junior Cycle Framework Industrial Action Directives issued by the ASTI and the TUI, no ASTI or TUI member may register for or engage with this online CPD for Junior Cycle English nor may any member attend the NCCA Junior Cycle Gaeilge Conference. The directives prohibit any engagement by ASTI members or TUI members in CPD, meetings or planning activities in connection with the Junior Cycle Framework proposals. 

A copy of the attached letter should be given to each teacher of Gaeilge.
Yours sincerely,
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____________________

Pat King

ASTI General Secretary
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____________________

John MacGabhann

TUI General Secretary
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____________________
Philip Irwin
ASTI President
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____________________
Gerry Quinn

TUI President


